
Electricity Consumption and Renewable
Generation in Northern Ireland: Year
Ending September 2020

A report detailing the percentage of electricity consumption in Northern
Ireland generated from renewable sources has been published today.

Health Minister welcomes Covid-19
vaccine announcement

Health Minister Robin Swann has hailed a “hugely significant day for Northern
Ireland” with the announcement that the first Covid-19 vaccine has been
approved for widespread use.

Covid-19 press conference – 02
December 2020

The First Minister Arlene Foster, deputy First Minister Michelle O’Neill and
Health Minister Robin Swann welcome momentous milestone as vaccine is
approved. Ministers urge people to remain vigilant and stay safe.

Road resurfacing scheme for Quay Road,
Ballycastle

A £105,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Quay Road, Ballycastle will
commence on Monday 7 December 2020.
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Ní Chuilín allocates further funding
for individuals in the arts and
creative economy

Individuals who work across the arts and wider creative economy are set to
benefit from a further £3.25million of funding, Communities Minister Carál Ní
Chuilín has announced.
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